Iammy MahoneL

From: Piekarski, Matt <MattP@thekraftgroup.com> on behalf of Piekarski, Matt
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 9:56 AM

To: Jennifer Hager

Cc: Tammy Mahoney (Sutton)

Subject: RE: Tree removal questions!!!

Hello Jen. | left you a voicemail on this, but | caught up with Matt this morning and he would like to see the impacted
trees marked and notices placed before our public hearing is closed out with the Planning Board.

Matt will be sending me the template of the notice used in the past, and we will mark out the impacted trees this week
with colored tape and notices posted so we can close this out at the next hearing on December 12,

To that end, I’'m formally requesting a continuance to tonight’s scheduled public hearing until December 12, 2022, at a
time to be determined.

Thank you,
Matt

From: Jennifer Hager <j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us>
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 12:01 PM
To: Piekarski, Matt <MattP@thekraftgroup.com>
Subject: Tree removal questions!!!

Hey Matt: Matt Stencel is out reviewing the trees to be removed as he is the Tree Warden. In accordance with state law,
you have to mark/flag and technically post the notice on all trees to be removed! (you can get away with one copy of the
hearing notice in weather proof plastic sleeve protector that says everything flagged in the area is coming down) He
also has questions about inconsistencies in the description versus what'’s on the site. You can contact him at 774-696-
2913. This may delay the Boards action on the scenic road/public shade application until the first December meeting as
he is pretty firm everything should be marked for at least a week before action is taken . . . Jen

L.hager@town.sutton.ma.us

Please be advised that the Attorney General has ruled that communication via electronic mail in the public domain is not
confidential and is considered a matter of public record. Furthermore, all communications (including this one) will be
retained for 10 years.

NOTICE: This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may contain
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
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